Monday 29th January

Reserve the Date!



Fundraising Night at the Crown & Garter

The date for our Bingo evening has changed and is now Sunday 18th March from 5pm till 7pm

This promises to be a fun-filled evening with the more people attending, the better!

So if you know of any local families whose children came to this school, please invite them along as we would love to see them.

If you have anything suitable that could be used as prizes, these would also be gratefully received. Please bring them in and Mrs Tillett will pass them on.

Thank you

Mrs K

76 65 52 1 7 13 55 21

Archery Success

A team of 5 year 5/6 children entered the West Berkshire Archery competition at Park House School last week and against15 other schools, Inkpen came second.

Congratulations to Rosie Chester, Tess Marston, Isabelle Pearce, Jack North & Alec Dukes. A huge 'Thank you' also to Mrs Williams, who trained the children beforehand and accompanied them to Park House.